
 

 

 

 

 

ADDENDUM #1 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL  
MEDICAID TRANSPORTATION  

                                   

RFP #15-004 

 

Notice is hereby given to all potential Bidders that this is Addendum #1, released on July 24, 2014, to the 

Request for Proposal (RFP#15-004) for Medicaid Transportation issued on July 8, 2014 and due by 2:00PM 

on September 2, 2014.   

This Addendum #1 is issued to modify the previously issued RFP Documents and/or given for informational 

purposes, and is hereby made a part of the RFP Documents.  This page of Addendum No. 1 shall be signed 

and returned with your proposal.  Per the RFP, the Bidder shall acknowledge receipt of any and all 

Addendums.  Please provide a signed copy of this addendum as the last page of your proposal. 

 

 

Company:             

 

Signature:       Date:         

 

Please note the delivery location for the Request for Proposal for Medicaid 

Transportation (RFP#15-004), released on July 8, 2014, has been changed to 

Lobby #28, 2nd Floor, of the Durham County Human Services Building, 414 East 

Main Street, Durham, NC  27701.   

 

Please contact Judy Carden at jcarden@dconc.gov, (919) 560-8118 or Lynn Thomas at 

lthomas@dconc.gov (919) 560-8033 should you need assistance with this Addendum. 
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